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The Australian and South Australian governments are 

funding a $155 million package, on an 80:20 basis, focused 

on road safety outcomes on the regional and rural South 

Australian Road transport network. 

What’s happening 

We are undertaking pavement rehabilitation on overtaking lanes 

between Lochiel and Redhill.  

How this affects you 

The Augusta Highway will remain open at all times.  

To do this work safely, speed and lane restrictions will be in place 

throughout work areas with temporary traffic signals controlling the 

flow of traffic. Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and 

follow the speed limits and signage.  

Outside of work hours lane closures will be lifted. Speed restrictions 

will remain in place at all times, including outside of work hours, until 

all works are completed in late February 2025. 

Thank you for your patience while we undertake these critical 

upgrades. 

When 

Tuesday, 28 January 2025 
until late February 2025, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday 
between the hours of 6pm 
and 6am  

Where 

Augusta Highway 
overtaking lanes, between 
Lochiel and Redhill 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/augustahighway   

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improving freight 
productivity by 
reducing travel times  

 

Improving safety on 
vital transport 
corridors 

 

Increasing reliability 
for all road users  

We are improving the safety and reliability 
of national freight routes.  

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/

